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NEIGHBORHOOD SERVICES ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Meeting Minutes – July 7, 2021 
Municipal Building & Zoom Meeting
Members Present:  Kathy Burger, Denise Pizoli(via Zoom), Brian Seltzer, Colleen Stover and Thomas Wright 
Members Absent:  Avril Dickerson and Katie Nistad
Guests in Attendance:  Deputy Mayor Erik Rebstock
The meeting was called to order by Kathy Burger at 7:00 PM.  

Approval of Minutes:  
Mr. Wright motioned for the approval of the June 7, 2021 minutes, seconded by Ms. Stover.  The minutes were approved as motioned by all members present.  
Old Business:
HOA Project – Mr. Wright reported the committee was able to identify twenty-five (25) homeowners’ associations, twenty-six(26) neighborhoods with no HOA and six (6) neighborhoods that still need to be classified.  

The committee members discussed having the updated information put on the Township’s website.  Also, work on identifying the six remaining neighborhoods classifications.  There were various suggestions discussed on how to contact any HOA that may exist.  
There was discussion regarding the draft letter to be sent to the various HOA’s, civic associations and colony clubs.  

Welcome Kit – There was discussion about adding a link to the Township website so the “kit” can be navigated by the public.   There was also a recommendation to eliminate the “click here” hyperlinks to the actual web addresses.  
The committee members discussed using the date of February 1st annually to make updates to the Welcome Kit and ensure that all of the information is accurate.  Discussion ensued. 

There was discussion that some of the links were not going to the correct pages.  
New Business:

Future Projects – No discussion. 
Distribution Issues with Medford Messenger – Mrs. Burger reported that Ms. Portocalis worked with the website vendor and they provided her with some suggestions to try and they worked and it appears that the email blasts are now being delivered.  
Economic Development Commission partnership – The EDC is not ready yet for any assistance on their projects.  The offer for NSAC to assist the EDC will be revisited in the Fall.  

Miscellaneous – The membership decided not to hold a meeting in August. 

The next meeting will be held on September 1, 2021 at the municipal building and via Zoom at 7:00 PM.
Adjournment
Mr. Wright motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:59 PM, seconded by Ms. Stover.  The motion was approved by all members present.  

Respectfully Submitted

Kathy Burger, Interim Chair  [image: image2.png]



